
May 2021 Board Report

Middle School Cameras 
Current update is we are now in receipt of the low level drawings. They look as we discussed during the 
walkthrough. We will let Tim know all is good and he will coordinate with the vendor to do the 
installation. Once wiring is installed, cameras will go fairly quickly as we now have them at the middle 
school and ready to mount right behind the network installers as the cable is installed.

E-Rate 2021-22
Paperwork is signed and submitted to e-rate. There is one final review from the e-rate people and work 
will be scheduled to rewire our buildings to modern Cat 6 standards to handle our data needs for the 
upcoming year.

Tech Day Teacher Orientation and beyond
We’ve started the preliminary planning for a tech day for staff similar to what we did 2 years ago during 
the 20-21 staff orientation week. Date to be determined but will be one of the scheduled PIR days on 
August 17, 18, 19.


